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Our Ref: HTSA: Parental letters/POS/JOD
  Date: 11th February, 2022





Dear Parent/Carer,

Face Coverings in School

As you know we returned to school following the Christmas break with the expectation that all students wore face coverings in classrooms and in communal areas (except exempt students).  Your support and student compliance has been excellent and this has helped us to keep our school community safe.

The rationale for returning to school using face coverings was quite simply the fact that case numbers were very high in the community and this also proved to be the case in school.  There has been a significant number of positive cases among both students and staff over the past few weeks.

Implementing this control measure, we feel, has helped to reduce the case numbers and created a safer environment for staff and students.

Throughout the previous two weeks we have seen a significant reduction in positive case numbers and following discussions we have made the decision to commence a phased approach to the removal of face coverings in school.  The week commencing 14th February we will return to wearing face coverings in communal areas only and to optional wearing from 28th February.  In summary:

w/c14th February	Unless exempt all students to wear a face covering in communal areas of the school (further use optional)

Half-term break

w/c 28th February	Optional use of face covering for students and staff

This phased approach will help us to monitor case numbers in school and allow those still wishing to wear a face covering to do so.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you, once again, for your support during the pandemic and specifically for supporting face coverings.

Yours sincerely,
[image: ]

Mr D Postlethwaite
Headteacher
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk
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